
 

 

 

Spolana has announced the scheduled start of production 

With regards to previous notice of Force Majeure, announced due to the heavy floods in the 

Czech Republic in June 2013, Spolana has informed its business partners of the planned 

schedule for restarting of the production units: 

 

Facility Planned data 

S-PVC Production Unit  13. 8. 2013 

Caprolactam Production Unit  15. 8. 2013 

 

Company has noted that production start-up after extensive Force Majeure is a complex 

business undertaking and requires to be conducted in compliance with all the applicable 

procedures and measures. SPOLANA will make its best effort to proceed with the above 

schedule however should there any factors occur that might influence the planned data 

relevant notice will be forwarded to all the interested parties. 

http://www.spolana.cz/

